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Turning a Test into a Testimony one wagon at a time

Jacy’s 
Wagons

Note from Jacy:
Hi everyone!  Well January was a crazy ride and February 
has started out amazing..  Surgery went great and I am 
in a boot a few more weeks.  Thank you all for the 
prayers and calls while we were in Memphis.  I will never 
forget this surgery for sure.  We sat in the room and 
watched eight inches of snow fall and cover Memphis 
streets and yards.  It took us four hours to make the 
drive home after surgery but we made it.   While we were 
there we delivered five more wagons to our babies.  Thank 
you all so much for making this mission possible.  I can’t 
wait to see what 2024 has in store for us.

April 13th
Pickin’ in the Park
Jacy’s Wagons Bluegrass Festival
Michie City Park
10 - 3
 Food, Fun
and lots of Music
100% of the proceeds go to purchase 
wagons for the babies of St. Jude and 
those dealing with childhood illness and 
cancer.

Executive Board Members:
Jennifer Raburn, President, (662)664-2547
Jacy Raburn, Vice President (731) 610-9406
Tasha Barnett, Secretary (662) 664-3305
Kelly Broadway, Treasurer (731) 267-1470

Mail donations to:
Jacy’s Wagons
PO Box 355
Michie, TN 38357

A note from Han’s Mom:
I remember being in the ER when they told me about St Jude.  
The nurses told me to not worry, it is the best place in all the 
world to help your baby boy.  My family and I had just been 
through the worst experience in our lives just to get our baby 
from our home country of the Dominican Republic to America 
where there were doctors that could help him.  St. Jude has 
changed our lives.  They make every situation as painless as 
possible, taking care of every detail so that we feel comfortable. 
Han loves his wagon.  It is amazing how much it helps me and 
him.  My baby loves his doctors and nurses at St. Jude and will 
allow them to hold him, I can't explain it in words. Sometimes I 
remember my journey and my eyes do not stop filling with tears.  
I remember when I prayed every 
night seeing my child so sick, 
God really listens to us, I thank
 him with all my heart and I thank 
him for your mission to bring 
babies the wagons.
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